
Fiscal Impact 

2nd Session of the 59th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: SB 1271 

 Version: INT 

 Author: Sen. Young 

 Date: 01/09/2024 
 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1271 requires school districts and public charter schools to make feminine hygiene products 

available at no cost in school restrooms designated for females. Costs will be incurred for 

menstrual products. The price will vary depending on where the school uses available free 

resources.  

 

Estimated yearly cost per female student: $4.  

Female students in school year 2024: 340,449.  

Estimated overall cost for menstrual products - $1,361,796 

 

FY’25 Impact: $1,361,796.00 

 

Full Year Impact: $1,361,796.00 
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